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CCS 21st CCLC Summer 
Program Registration 

 

Colbert County Schools has opened 

registration for the 21st CCLC Summer 

Program. Programming will include; 

reading and math instruction, STEAM, 

Fine Arts, remediation and 

enrichment activities. Summer 

Programs will take place at the 

following elementary schools; Colbert 

Heights, Hatton, Leighton and 

Cherokee. THERE IS STILL ROOM! 

21st CCLC Admin Staff Attends ACEA Conference 

The Colbert County Schools 21st CCLC Admin Staff attended the ACEA Conference 

March 6th-8th. Staff members attended trainings on various topics including; 

community service, partnerships, parent involvement, instruction/remediation, etc. 

Lots of ideas will be brought back to implement in our programs to make sure that 

the students, parents, and other stakeholders needs are met. 

First Metro Bank Comes to Hatton Elementary 

HES 21st CCLC has partnered with First Metro Bank 

to provide a financial literacy and budgeting 

presentation to the After-School Program Students. 

Thank you, Mrs. Burden for your time. 

THE STUDENTS REALLY ENJOYED IT! 

The Leighton Elementary 21st CCLC 

Site has been open since January. The 

staff is doing a great job providing 

exciting and fun lessons that will help 

students be more proficient in all 

subject areas. This site has already 

brought in several community guest 

to speakers to our students. We 

would like to thank the Leighton 

community for all of its support in 

making this program a success. 

Sportsmanship is Welcome at CHES 21st CCLC 

 

Matt Klima from UNA Rugby Team visited with 
students at CHES and discussed the importance of 

good sportsmanship. Students have weekly character 
education lessons to help encourage good character 
and what that looks like. We would like to thank Mr. 

Klima for encouraging our students. 
 

CES 21ST CCLC FULL STEAM AHEAD 

Cherokee Elementary 21st CCLC After School 

Program along with all Colbert County 

Schools 21st CCLC programs engage in weekly 

STEAM lessons. This allows students to use 

their creativity to build and create through 

manipulatives. All eight Colbert County 

Schools are STEAM certified schools. We are 

proud to be able to provide these activities to 

our students. 

LOOK FOR A CAREERS ON WHEELS EVENT NEAR YOU 

The Colbert County Schools 21st CCLC After School Program is 

proud to host its first annual Career on Wheels Event. This 

event will allow students the opportunity to learn, explore 

careers and touch vehicles of all kinds. Students, Parents, and 

Community Members are welcome. HES – April 18, CHES – 

April 24, LES – April 30, from 4:00-5:30 PM at each location. 

BE KIND TO 

SOMEONE TODAY! 


